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Hot Topics in Not-for-Profits Law
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November 2, 2022

Louise Carroll, partner and co-chair of the Affordable Housing and Community Development practice, 
will speak on “Accessing the Essentials: Nonprofits and Housing in NYC” at 3:30 p.m. (ET) on 
Wednesday, November 2 during the “Hot Topics in Not-for-Profits Law” webcast. The CLE program 
will bring together speakers from academia, law firms, and nonprofits to explore how nonprofits are 
expanding services, revitalizing traditional programming, and innovating to support those most in 
need.

Learn more about Hot Topics in Not-for-Profits Law.
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